
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
22nd September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Change to the SMC2 route from Monday 4th October 2021 

 

From Monday 4th October the SMC2 will follow a new revised route. The start time of the service 

will not change. We will monitor this service in the first few weeks to see if the revised route is 

successful.  

 

  

The new route will be as follows: 

 

MARKET WEIGHTON (Holme Road), Sancton, first Newbald turning, Westgate, Galegate, left onto 

Eastgate (the green), Ratton Row, left onto South Newbald Road, Walkington, Keldgate Road, 

Lairgate, Hengate, Norwood, Swinemoor Lane, Woodmansey, Dunswell to ST MARY’S COLLEGE.  

  

 

Departs Market Weighton 7.30am   

Leaves St Mary’s College 3.45pm   

 

  

Behaviour  

 

Pupils are expected to behave on the buses and the school has the right to remove any pupil 

from these services whose behaviour endangers other passengers or is offensive in any way. Bad 

language is not tolerated. It is always essential that parents instill and support good behaviour. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

G.Wild 
 

Dr G Wild 

Assistant Headteacher 
 

 


